
Statement on behalf of Rutgers for the general debate of the 55th session of the Commission on 
Population and Development 

 
Honourable chair, esteemed delegates,  
 
First of all, we would like to thank you Mr Chair for your conduct of this session. We would also like to 
thank the other Bureau members and the secretariat for their support and guidance. The earlier NGO 


